
Message to Website Administrator on https://4963.toastmastersclubs.org/  

 

Emails sent to the email address [ donna.l.young@att.net ] have bounced too many times and 

exceeded the FreeToastHost limit for returned emails.  The error information for the last 

bounced email is as follows: 

 

Your email message to donna.l.young@att.net could not be delivered 

and was returned to the FreeToastHost server. Details are as follows: 

 

 Recipient Email Address: donna.l.young@att.net 

 Email Subject: IT Leaders and Speakers of Tomorrow Toastmasters Club 1483991 

 Date Sent: Mon, 4 Aug 2025 20:12:57 +0000 

 

 Diagnostic Code: 554 5.7.9 Message not accepted for policy reasons. See 

https://senders.yahooinc.com/error-codes 

 Delivery Status: 5.0.0  

 Date Last Attempted: Mon, 4 Aug 2025 20:12:58 GMT 

 

NOTE: This email address may be invalid or non-working and should be changed, deleted, or 

updated to allow delivery. 

 Refer to the following user documentation for other ways that your recipient may be 

able to use to remedy this problem: 

   https://support.toastmastersclubs.org/doc/item/ensuring-that-members-

receive-email  

 

If you have any questions about this, please visit us at https://support.toastmastersclubs.org. 

 

 

https://4963.toastmastersclubs.org/


This automatically generated message is to notify you that this email address ***has been 

removed*** from the FreeToastHost database to prevent it from causing further bounces.  

Places where this email address was cleared are as follows: 

 

Secondary Email Address for Member Donna Young, DTM,  

Website Admin Email Address 

 

Repeatedly attempting to send emails to invalid, non-working email addresses hurts the overall 

email reputation of the FreeToastHost system and will not be tolerated. 

 

Please ensure that valid, functioning email addresses are in use to prevent further actions of 

this nature in the future. 

 

Refer to the following user documentation in the future to ensure that your recipients can 

receive your emails: 

https://support.toastmastersclubs.org/doc/item/ensuring-that-members-receive-email 

 

If you have any questions about this warning, please visit https://support.toastmastersclubs.org 


